
Re: Request for Agend Item - EMS Sales Tax Proposal

Eric Duthie <EricD@hildalecity.com>
Mon 5/15/2023 11:21 AM
To: Kevin Barlow <kevinb@hccfd.org>
Thank you Chief.
eric

From: Kevin Barlow <kevinb@hccfd.org>
Sent: Saturday, May 13, 2023 3:04 PM
To: Eric Duthie <EricD@hildalecity.com>; Mayor <mayor@hildalecity.com>; flindhardt@applevalleyut.gov <flindhardt@applevalleyut.gov>; Fire Department
<firedepartment@applevalleyut.gov>; jvizcardo@applevalleyut.gov <jvizcardo@applevalleyut.gov>
Subject: Request for Agend Item - EMS Sales Tax Proposal
 
Dear Hildale and Apple Valley City Officials:
 
I have attached an explanation of a proposed sales tax designated specifically for the provision of emergency medical services (EMS).  I am respectfully requesting that this be
considered by the cities as a way to increase funding needed to continue providing top-notch EMS within our communities.  Please feel free to contact me with any questions. 
 
I would like to be present at the Hildale City Council meeting on May 17.  I will also arrange to have our Fire Marshal, Jesse Barlow, attend the May 17 Apple Valley Council meeting

on the 17th.
 
Thank you.
 
Kevin J. Barlow, Fire Chief
Hildale – Colorado City Fire Department
PO Box 248
Colorado City, AZ  86021
 
928.875.2400 office
928.875.2056 fax
435.467.0603 cell
kevinb@hccfd.org
 
Expect Excellence
 

mailto:kevinb@hccfd.org

